Office of Hon Nathan Guy

MP for Otaki
Minister for Primary Industries

Minister for Racing

13 December 2013

Robin G.
Fyi-request-1364-b7afc12d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Robin
Your Official Information Act Request of 12 December 2013

Thank you for your email of 12 December 2013, which was received in this
office on the same day.

This letter is to advise you that Hon Nathan Guy is transferring your request to
Hon Michael Woodhouse, the Minister of Immigration, under section 14 of the
Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

-

Albert Hanson
Private Secretary

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6821 Facsimile 64 4 817 6521



